
 
 
 

 
 
The Association of Regional Center Agencies is pleased to announce our second public webinar, 
meant to help families and people seeking regional center services better understand the first 
steps in becoming part of the regional center service community! 
 
This event is set for Thursday, March 10th, from 3-4pm, and we’ll be talking about the “intake 
process” for entering regional center services.  
 

Regional centers and how service starts! 
 

We’ll learn about what to expect during the regional center intake process, 
including a family perspective, regional centers' intake philosophy, and the 

specifics of getting into both Early Start and Lanterman Act services. 
 

 
 

Register For The March 10th Webinar! 
 

This event is open to all. You must register in advance to sign up for the event on Thursday, 
March 10th, from 3-4pm. After registering, you will receive an email with more information. A 
recording of the webinar, as well as all materials provided, will be made available online.  
 

Estará disponible traducción al español. 
ASL interpretation will be available. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_G8dSzwbVQm-9LBiIjTfbmg
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_G8dSzwbVQm-9LBiIjTfbmg

